TYRONE TOWNSHIP JOINT MEETING MINUTES NOVEMBER 30, 2006

CALL TO ORDER

Supervisor Schmidt called the Joint Meeting of the Tyrone Township Board, The Planning Commission, and the Zoning Board of Appeals to order with the Pledge of Allegiance on November 30, 2006 at 7:05 p.m. at the Tyrone Township Hall.

ROLL CALL

Board of Trustees

Present: Supervisor Andrew Schmidt, Clerk Horace Morton, Treasurer Dave Kurtz, Trustees Robert Byerly, Lynn Thompson, Brian Miles, and Steve Nagy; Deputy Supervisor Ralph Dawson.

Planning Commission

Present: Chairman Steve Hasbrouck, Secretary Laurie Radcliffe, Recording Secretary Barbara Burtch, Commissioners Joe Fumich and Mark Meisel.

Zoning Board of Appeals

Present: Recording Secretary Lorie Thielen, Members: Debbie Smulsky, Mark Meisel, Claudette Moyski.

CALL TO PUBLIC:

None.

PURPOSE OF THE MEETING:

The purpose of the meeting was to improve communication between the township boards and commission and to gather information for the new members unfamiliar with procedures of each board. The discussion and suggestions included: a township interactive website; creating a flow chart of how the boards and commission works together; the need for a complete, updated ordinance book; sharing budget information; updating the masterplan for the times; and to hold future, timely meetings to share information.

ADJOURNMENT:

The meeting ended at 8:55 p.m.